
Tate, Michele JfZfC4 

From: guisteexcavating@verizon.net 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 1:54 PM 
To: Callaghan, Thomas 
Subject: Fee Schedule for Noncoal permits 

I am writing in reference to the letter from DEP concerning the proposed changed to 25 Pa. Code Chapter 77. It is my 
opinion that what this does to me, as a small business owner, is to make us not want to comply with the law as the fees 
make it impossible to be able to pay. This is siowly driving the smaii businesses out of business, i hope you wili take this 
into consideration in making your decisions. 

Sincerely, 

William A. Guiste 
Owner 
Wm. A. Guiste Excavating 
4142 SR 208 
Emlenton, PA 16373 
814-385-6833 
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